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PROVIDER MEMO 

To: Santa Clara Family Health Plan Providers 

From: 

Date: 

Subject: 

Provider Network Management 

July 28, 2020 

Relief funds available for Medi-Cal providers 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Dear valued provider, 
The U.S. Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) created the Provider Relief Fund, a $15 billion 
aid package made available to eligible Medi-Cal providers. This funding is specifically intended to supply 
relief to Medi-Cal and Children’s Health Insurance Program (CHIP) providers experiencing lost revenues or 
increased expenses due to COVID-19.  

To be eligible for this funding, you must: 

• Not have received payments from the $50 billion Provider Relief Fund General Distribution, and
• Have directly billed Medi-Cal/CHIP programs or managed care plans for healthcare-related services

between January 1, 2018, and May 31, 2020.

Additional program details and eligibility criteria are available at https://www.hhs.gov/coronavirus/cares-act-
provider-relief-fund/index.html. 

This communication is for informational purposes. While Santa Clara Family Health Plan (SCFHP) is neither 
able to answer program-specific questions nor guide providers through the Provider Relief Fund process, you 
are always welcome to write us at ProviderServices@scfhp.com with any questions, comments, or concerns. 

Thank you for caring for our members during this unprecedented time. Your partnership with SCFHP is 
appreciated. 
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